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ACTIVITIES
Ship 25 members are super excited to
LEAP into the month of March!

Anastasia, Madison, and Ally enjoyed
time at the Taughannock District Winter
Camporee, despite the lack of snow.
Madison participated in a contest where
she tried on as many pieces of clothing
as possible! Although it wasn’t all that
snowy, it was very chocolatey due to a
fun camporee theme.

A great crew attended the recent
President’s Weekend training event in
New Jersey. Several Ship 25 members
helped teach classes on various topics;
from knot tying to Boatswain calls,
boating safety, and forecasting the
weather.

FUNDRAISERS
Ship 25 is still collecting bottles and cans
at IthaCAN and Bottle Return, 614 Elmira
Road, Rt. 13 South in Ithaca. Feel free to

stop by and mention that your returns
are for Ship 25, or reach out to a Ship
member to arrange a dropoff/pickup!

OTHER INFORMATION
Ship 25 has been fighting the urge to get
on the water with how mild the winter
weather has been! Unfortunately we
have to wait a bit longer since the waters
are still dangerously cold. Coming up, we
have meetings focusing on advancement
and other fun adventures.

MEETINGS & CONTACT
Ship 25 is continuing weekly meetings
on most Fridays at 6:30pm in-person at
the Coast Guard Auxiliary Base in Ithaca
and via zoom.

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young
men and women ages 13 to 20. For more
details and a full calendar, contact Jim
Graney at (607)-327-1226 (work/cell) or
email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional
information can be found at
www.ithacaseascouts.org.
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